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Thursday, July 15, 2021 
 

The Coastline ROP Board of Trustees met for a special meeting on Thursday, July 15, 
2021, via videoconference. 

 
The Board met in closed session to discuss the Superintendent’s evaluation.   
 
There was no action taken.  

                          
The next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees is scheduled for Friday, August 20, 
2021 at 9:00 a.m.  


